Miscellaneous

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment adds language to allow the state to enter into a pharmacy value-based purchasing contract arrangement. It also incorporates technical and editorial revisions. This amendment to the State Plan will have no federal fiscal impact for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2025-26 and FFY 2026-2027. The effective date for this amendment will be September 30, 2025.

For further information, interested parties may contact: Devona Pickle, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407; telephone: (850)412-4646; or e-mail: Devona.Pickle@ahca.myflorida.com.
